
SSIO UK Advisory 

 

Respected Elders, Brothers & Sisters, 

Jai Sai Ram 
  
We hope that you and your families are well.  
 
With the health and safety of devotees in forefront of our minds, in response to the 
evolving nature of COVID-19 (Coronavirus), the Sathya Sai International 
Organisation – UK has decided to take the precaution to postpone the upcoming Pre-
World Conference / Pre-World Young Adults Festival, which was due to take place on 
the weekend of 28th March 2020 in London. 
   
The decision to postpone the conference was made after due deliberations and 
was not taken lightly. With the safety of devotees being a priority, a decision 
has also been made to cancel other National and Regional Events until the end of 
May 2020.  This includes National Human Values Day and National Easwaramma Day 
this year.  
  
We will update you with details of the new dates as soon as possible.  Due to 
the dynamic nature of the Coronavirus situation, we will be posting regular updates 
on the National Website www.srisathyasai.org.uk/ 
  
Please see the attached SSIO Advisory, with links, regarding the Coronavirus 
Situation. Along with links to reliable sources of information, we also aim to provide 
more updates and advice for centre-based activities.  
  
Bhagawan Sri Sathya Sai Baba has said that sincere prayer is one of the most 
effective ways to assuage grief and suffering. Let us intensify our prayers to our 
Beloved Bhagawan to shower His divine blessings on those afflicted by COVID-19 
(Coronavirus). 
  
Jai Sai Ram 
 


